Susan Holland 55 Skatutakee Rd Harrisville, NH 03450

September 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a resident of New Hampshire I am hoping the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate.

THE NORTHERN PASS PROPOSAL - COMPRISED OF PUBLICLY-TRADED SHAREHOLDER-OWNED CORPORATIONS CLAIMING A 'GRAVE FUTURE NEED' - WILL NOT ONLY DESECRATE A 132 MILE CORRIDOR OF OUR ICONIC NH LANSCAPE WITH 1,000 OVERHEAD TOWERS, IT WILL FUEL A DEEP AND JUSTFIED PUBLIC CYNICISM ABOUT WHO'"GOES TO BED WITH" WHO.

Eversource and Hydro Quebec have BOTH said they aren't paying for the project - which raises the question whether either of the companies have the financial capability to build and operate this \$1.6 billion project. The transmission towers and lines are going to have a horrific effect on the landscape and the environment in New Hampshire. And the transmission line also will not serve our state, as it merely passes through New Hampshire.

I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state.

Thank you.

Most sincerely, Susan Holland